
November 7, 2023
2023 HRMGA Year-End Meeting Minutes

The end of the year HRMGA meeting was held on Tuesday, November 7, 2023
at 5:45 PM. All MGA members were invited to attend and approximately 55
members were in attendance.

Jack Young called the meeting to order. The current board members were
introduced.

The 2024 nominated officers were introduced. Nominations were solicited from
the floor and Bill Kibler was added as Director of Tournaments Administration.
The following list of nominees were then presented to the members:

Vice President MGA 18 Al Bonner
Vice president MGA 18 Dave Zappitelli
Vice President MGA 9 Jim Eley
Director of Tournament Administration Bill Kibler
Secretary-Treasurer Scott Chattaway
Past President Jack Young

Motion was made and seconded that the nominations be elected by acclamation.
Motion was approved by voice vote. In accordance with the MGA by-laws the
President was elected from the 3 Vice Presidents by the new board. Al Bonner
was elected President by the new board.

Jack Young gave a year end summary of the 2023 season. Scott Chattaway
presented the financial results for the MGA 9 & 18.

Charlie Mabie presented the MGA Club Championship Trophy to Rob Tapella
and the Heritage Cup Championship Trophy to Ron Pearce. Ellis Prell was also
recognized as the Match Play Champion.

A special thanks was given to our Heritage Ranch Golf Staff. In attendance as
our guests were Charlie Mabie, Johnny Williams, Emily Taylor and Logan Lower.

Meeting was adjourned by Jack Young.


